5885 Edenfield Rd., Apt. B-29
Jacksonville, Fla. 32211

August 11. 1977

James B. Rhoads

Archivist of the United States
General Services Administration
dational Archives and Records Service
Washington, D.C. 20408

Dear Dr. Rhoads:

Thias is to supplement my Freedom of Information Request
dated June 16, 1977, for records relating to Harold Weisberg's
efforts to obtain the "memo of transfer." _

In your letter to me dated July 19, 1977, you reguested
Mr. Weisberg's consent to the release of certain documents
relevant to my request. Enclosed is an original authorization
signed by Mr. Weisberg. I trust this will be sufficient to
allow further processing of my request.

Sincerely,
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Howard Rof n

enclosure




